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September 5, 2001

Mary Johnson, Senior Instructor
Imagine the Impossible Dance Workshop
P.O Box 192094

Dallas, TX 75219

Dear Ms. Johnson:

It was truly a pleasure meeting you and Day. I would like to thank you for the wonderful
dance performance and workshop: Dancing in the Steps of Legends at the Tuesday
Nights Come Alive at The Women’s Museum last Tuesday. Please thank all of the girls
who participated for their performance. Reflections is a very beautiful and inspiring

dance performance and it was a pleasure having it spotlighted. Your stellar performance
helped to make our rainy evening a success.

Again we appreciate the time and effort it took to prepare for the workshop. I am looking
forward to next week’s workshop. Please accept my kindest regards and best wishes for
your continued success.

Sincerely,
“ééa/

Bea Booker _
Director Public Relations and Programming
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